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I am fully in support of this bill, and more, protecting our health care from 

corporations. I have complex health issues and have been fighting to get insurance 

coverage for all of the testing and supports I need to stay healthy. Insurance 

companies and special interest groups should never be able to decide what medical 

procedures are covered by health insurance. Keep health care between the patient 

and their doctor. No one else! 


